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To All Members (Please Circulate) 
 

We reproduce hereunder the Letter No. 6466/42/19 dated 14.06.2019 issued by General Secretary, All 
India State Bank Officers’ Federation, the contents of which are self-explicit. 
  

With revolutionary greetings,  
            
 
                        Shubhajyoti Chattopadhyay 

          (General Secretary) 
 

To all our Affiliates / Members: 
 
 
 

 

The Deputy Managing Director & 
Corporate Development Officer 
State Bank of India 
Madame Cama Road 
Mumbai- 400 021 
 
Dear Sir, 
 
REIMBURSEMENT OF COST OF MOBILE HANDSET  
 
Bank has been reimbursing the cost of mobile handset purchased by the officers in view the fact that mobiles 
have become integral part of life for communication and to discharge official responsibilities also. The eligibility 
for reimbursement of handset was last revised vide Circular No.P&HRD. Sl No:1262/2013-14 [CDO/P&HRD-
PM/73/2013 – 14] on 18.02.2014. 
 
 

2. There has been a sea change in the usage of technology in Bank. Bank has being embarking upon techno-
banking projects in a very big way. Projects like YONO, Internet Banking etc. are mobile oriented applications. 
Bank has also been encouraging employees to use Apps like MyHRMS and had provided a platform where 
employees can access Bank’s Intranet on mobile.  
 
 

3. We feel that our officials need to be equipped with high end sets with higher RAM and more storage (ROM) 
to propagate various technological initiatives of the bank. Further, as mobiles are being used incessantly, in 
order to obviate the risk of radiation, they have to be of highest quality. 
 
 

4. In this backdrop, we request you to revisit and revise the present ceiling of reimbursement of mobile 
handsets substantially to enable of officers to purchase suitable handsets for official use.  
 
 

With regards, 
 
 

Yours sincerely 
 
 
 

(Soumya Datta) 
General Secretary   
 

Shubhajyoti Chattopadhyay  
General Secretary 
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